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Postponement of II Extraordinary IHF Congress in Rome ITA 

 

Due to the current situation in Europe including cancellation of all flights over 

the past three days resulting from the eruption of the Iceland volcano and 

after consultation with the Continental Presidents, who confirmed that most of 

their delegates would not be able to attend the Congress even in Europe due 

to this unpleasant situation, IHF President Dr Hassan Moustafa  would like to 

inform you that he decided to postpone the Extraordinary IHF Congress, 

scheduled to convene in Rome from 23 to 24 April. 

The decision to cancel the Congress is also due to the uncertain situation in 

Europe, which may remain still unchanged for the next few days. The IHF 

was eager to organise this important event but still IHF cares about the safety 

of the delegates and there is widespread concern that the delegates may 

seriously suffer from such conditions during their travel to the named 

Congress. 

The Executive Committee will discuss the issue during their next meeting and 

will inform you about the new date of the Extraordinary Congress at the 

soonest. 
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